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Chair Neron, Vice-Chair Hudson, Vice-Chair Wright and the committee 

I am opposed to the bill as written because it is an unfunded mandate.  

If the state wants to require schools install a panic system then the directive should 

allow school boards to decided what best fits their schools, and the state needs to be 

willing to cover the cost of installation of the system the school board chooses. 

 

Schools need to spend their limited funds on teaching and curriculum.  

 

 

 

 


